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WSR 22-18-038
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
COMMISSION ON

HISPANIC AFFAIRS
[Filed August 30, 2022, 8:13 a.m.]

The Washington state commission on hispanic affairs has resched-
uled its upcoming public board meeting from September 10, 2022, in Se-
guim, Washington, to:

Public board meeting, online Zoom - Rresceepvzep — Friday, October 17,
2022, 10:00 - 11:00 a.m.

Quorum was not going to be met for the September date, thus ne-
cessitating a new date in October.
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